
 

 

 

NOTICE OF QUORUM OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

A quorum of the Fall River Board of County Commissioners will conduct a 

site visit of the location proposed for High Plains Resources solid waste 

facility for a petroleum contaminated soil farm. The Board members will 

depart from the Fall River County Courthouse at 9:00 AM on Tuesday, May 

27, 2014. Please contact the Auditor’s office if you have any questions 

regarding the site visit. 

 

Dated this 23
rd

 day of May, 2014. 

 

 

Sue Ganje 

Auditor 

Fall River County  

 


